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Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to the readers of 
Japan Canada Today as you celebrate the New Year. 
 
This festive occasion offers a wonderful opportunity to exchange 
warm wishes and connect with loved ones near and far. As we 
gather with friends and family to observe cherished traditions, let us reflect upon the 
past year and look ahead with enthusiasm and optimism. 
 
I would like to thank everyone involved with Japan Canada Today for their 
commitment to preserving and sharing Japanese culture and heritage. Canada is truly 
a multicultural nation, made stronger and more resilient by our diversity. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a safe and peaceful holiday and all the best in the 
coming year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


